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T R A N S L A T I O N 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

THE SUPERINTENDENCY OF BANKS  
 

ANNOUNCES: 
  
1. Our offices will be closed on Monday, November 2, 2020 in observance of All Souls’ Day. 

 
2. From Monday, October 26 to Thursday, October 29, 2020, the Superintendency of Banks will 

have a temporary business schedule from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 
3. Consequently, all procedural and administrative deadlines will be suspended on Monday, 

November 2, 2020, as it is not considered a business day. 
 
4. Nevertheless, banks will provide customer service according to the schedule each bank 

adopts.  
 

THE SUPERINTENDENT OF BANKS 
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Panama, October 23, 2020. 


